SALVATION ARMY’S RESPONSE TO WEEKEND RUMORS

The Salvation Army of Coastal Alabama makes every effort to assist people in need as part of our overall mission.  Providing assistance including shelter to the homeless is a vital part to what we do daily.  However, even we can reach capacity.  
Over the Memorial Day weekend, rumors surfaced claiming the Salvation Army of Coastal Alabama turned away homeless men seeking shelter despite alleged 100 cots available.
Our management staff investigated these claims immediately after they surfaced.  We have facilities suitable to handle 28 men.  All beds within our facility were full every night throughout the holiday weekend.  During times of ‘extended severe weather’, we will put out as many cots as possible to accommodate as many people as possible.  However, as a general rule, we typically do not declare rainy weather an ‘extended severe weather’ event.
  #  #  #
About The Salvation Army
The Salvation Army, an evangelical part of the universal Christian church established in London in 1865, has been supporting those in need in His name without discrimination for 130 years in the United States. Nearly 30 million Americans receive assistance from The Salvation Army each year through the broadest array of social services that range from providing food for the hungry, relief for disaster victims, assistance for the disabled, outreach to the elderly and ill, clothing and shelter to the homeless and opportunities for underprivileged children. 82 cents of every dollar The Salvation Army spends is used to support those services in 5,000 communities nationwide. 
For more information, go to http://salvationarmyalm.org/coastalalabama/
Facebook:  www.facebook.com/SArmyCoastAL
Twitter: @SalArmyCoastAL
Instagram: salvation_army_coastal_alabama

